

FLIN FLON SCHOOL DIVISION SCHOOL BOARD OFFICES

9 TERRACE AVENUE. FLIN FLON, MANITOBA R8A 1S2

TELEPHONE (204) 681-3413 FAX (204) 681-3417

May 24, 2016

Mr. Kevin Waugh Member of Parliament Saskatoon-Grasswood House of Commons Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6

Dear Mr. Waugh,

Re: Support for Bill C-241

On behalf of the Flin Flon School Division I am writing to you in support of Bill C-241, An Act to amend the Excise Tax (school authorities).

The passing of this bill would generate extra revenue for our school board. These dollars would be put to good use by increasing supports for students or to reduce the local tax requirements.

Thank you for spearheading this important endeavour. Students across Canada will benefit from this bill.

Yours truly,

Murray Skeavington Chair of the Board